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April 19, 2022
SCHOOL BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
The Cuyama Joint Unified School District Board of Trustees will make
a provisional appointment to the Board to fill a vacancy created by resignation of Marcela Medina. The appointment will fill a vacancy with a term ending on November 10, 2022 (short term appointment). 
Persons interested in candidacy for the provisional appointment must submit their written application to the District Office no later than 9:00 a.m. on Friday, April 29, 2022. Candidates must be registered voters and reside in the School Name School District. 
Written applications will be reviewed by committee to determine eligibility. Eligible candidates will be interviewed in open session at 6:00 p.m. on May 5, 2022, at the scheduled special board meeting. 
The Board will accept oral or written input from the public at the May 5, 2022, special board meeting. The provisional appointment will be selected with a majority vote of the Board and be seated immediately. 
For more information contact Mr. Alfonso Gamino, Superintendent at 661-766-2642. 
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